
 
EDM Terry Fox Run 
September 22, 2023 from 1:30-2:00 
 

 

Dear EDM community,  

We are excited to once again organize a fundraiser for two 

charities: The Terry Fox Foundation & Tour de Rock.  

We are changing the format this year.  Instead of doing a big school challenge, we will give 

students an extra recess if we raise $350.00. If every student brings in a toonie, we would surpass 

this goal! 

We will run the same route as in previous years: After our warm up at the front of the school we 

will run up to Ridge Road towards Carihi, up 4th Ave towards Dogwood, turn left at Elkhorn 

Road, head back towards Ridge Road and back to school.  

All parents are more than welcome to come and run with us.  Just a reminder to please leave your 

4 legged friends at home. Community support for supervision is greatly appreciated. Please 

email me if you are available to help out at sue.drolet@sd72.bc.ca Volunteers are asked to arrive 

at 1:15pm. 

This year, the funds will be divided equally between the 2 charities.  We will collect CASH 

ONLY this year to simplify the accounting process. Mme Hwang will visit all classes every 

morning on the week of September 18-22nd to collect cash. 

N.B. Cops for Cancer (Tour de Rock) will visit EDM on Sept 26th (The time has not yet been 

confirmed.) 

We hope you can join us in supporting these worthy causes. 

Merci!  

 

Sincerely, 

Mme Sue 

mailto:sue.drolet@sd72.bc.ca

